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Sept. 2020 Granbury Building Permits Outstrip 2019 Numbers 
 

Granbury, Texas – The City of Granbury’s Building Department released their monthly building 

permit numbers for September 2020, and the numbers show Granbury is GROWING! The 

permit numbers from September 1-30, 2020, show double, and in some cases, triple the 

numbers from the same time 2019. 

 Permits from new residential electrical construction went from 19, in 2019 to an 

amazing 65 for 2020. The number of residential permits went from a respectable 22 in 2019, to 

an outstanding 45, this year. 

 Other categories showing growth, include: 

• Residential Building Plumbing permits – from 20 in 2019 to a whopping 37, in 2020 

• Residential Mechanical – from six in 2019 to 23, in 2020 

 

These numbers, and those from previous months, can be found on the City of Granbury 

website at https://www.granbury.org/1004/9815  For more information please contact 

Granbury Public Information Officer Alex Southern at 817-573-6764 or at 

asouthern@granbury.org.   
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